
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING POSTPONED 

 

THE STERLING ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS CONTINUED 

PUBLIC HEARING AND SPECIAL MEETING 

SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY FEBRUARY 3, 2015 STARTING 

AT 6:00 P.M. HAS BEEN POSTPONED 

DUE TO THE APPLICANT’S NON-AVAILABILITY. 

 

THE ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS WILL MEET AGAIN ON 

TUESDAY FEBRUARY 24, 2015 AT 6:00 P.M. 

 

STERLING ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

STEPHEN OFFILER, CHAIRMAN 

CHRISTINE FARRUGIA, SECRETARY 

 


